Steeple Run Super Star News

Happy Autumn!

It's good to be a Super Star!

The month of October highlights the importance of our school and family partnership. At
Steeple Run we know that our success as a school community is directly linked to the
support we receive from our parents/guardians and community partners. Parent/Teacher
conferences honor this partnership by allotting time for each family to meet with their
child's teacher to discuss their academic and social emotional progress. It is a great
privilege to be able to work with and see your child’s progress on a daily basis, we look
forward to opportunities to share all that has been accomplished.

Please know it is always our desire to keep you informed of all events happening at Steeple
Run and even, when appropriate, share the many celebrations that we see in our
classrooms on a daily basis. One great way to stay connected and find school and district
resources is on our Steeple Run website (www.naperville203.org /steeplerun). We also like
to share events of the day through social media, we can be found on twitter
@SteepleRun203. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you ever need to connect with a
teacher or administrator, we are here to partner with you to ensure a successful year for
your child.



http://www.naperville203.org/steeplerun

A LOOK BACK
SEPTEMBER'’S EVENTS

Back to School Bash Success

Thanks to Steeple’s wonderful Home & School organization, our many volunteers and the countless
families who attended this year’s Back to School Bash and made it a great success! This participation
and support is representative of our Steeple Run community and deserves to be recognized and
celebrated. Your continued involvement is key, please consider getting involved in our Home &
School organization; our next Connecting over Coffee will be held on October 19th at 8:30a.m. in our
Multipurpose room.

Technological Progress & Support

What an outstanding start we have had to our Digital Learning Initiative here at Steeple Run! Our
teachers are able to provide instruction that is innovative and more tailored to our students needs
than ever before. (2nd-5th grade families) In order to ensure we can deliver a high level of
instruction through our Chromebooks each day, we need your support. Please develop routines that
ensure that your student’s device is charged each night and brought to school each morning. This
minimizes lost instructional time and ensures your student has access to digital resources without
delay.
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@SteepleRun203



